
MEDIA RELEASE                                                          4 April 2024

Time for a gender intervention rethink
Since most teenagers outgrow gender confusion, according to the latest research, 
FamilyVoice Australia spokesman David d’Lima says it’s time for a gender intervention 
rethink.
 
“The latest research confirms earlier findings that teenagers naturally outgrow feelings of 
gender identify confusion, and that means we must stop the damaging practice of 
hormonal or surgical intervention that is ruining the lives of a growing number of young 
Australians,” David d’Lima said.
 
“Research from the Netherlands has found about ten percent of children express 
dissatisfaction with their gender, but the number falls to four percent by the time young 
people reach 25.
 
“The study confirms what parents and the mainstream medical profession have known all 
along, and it’s time to shut down Australia’s radical gender intervention programs, as is 
happening in other countries.” 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